
Hello there, 

I am writing to you folks in SUPPORT of the Phase 3 Expansion to 10%. I have 2 permitted cultivation farms in 

Mendocino County.  I've lived on Spy Rock Road for 16 years, and truly love our beautiful county. Although, I may not 

have the water or space to expand much more, I do think it is in the best interest of our county. As you know, many 

other CA counties have and are already,  allowing at least 10% grows. Why let all the other counties completely 

dominate the CA market? We are the emerald triangle.  I believe small permitted farms like myself, can still have an 

edge on higher quality cannabis, compared to big 10% grows. We will still have our niche market, while also allowing 

our county to benefit from all the tax revenue, jobs, and business to come with the expansion.  

Lets not miss out on such a golden opportunity for our county.   I completely support the expansion! 

Thanks for your time, 

Zach Kuchera 

Circadian LLC 

 


